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April 4, 2022 

The Corporation of the Township of Brock 

1 Cameron Street East, P.O. Box 10 

Cannington, on  

L0E 1E0 

Attention:  Town Council Office 

Dear Council Members: 

Re:  Annual Canadian Pro Bass Tour Bronzeback Cup Event 

The CSFL is please to once again host the Canadian Pro Bass Tour Cup Series event in the 

Township of Brock.  The annual Bronzeback Cup will take place on July 23 and 24, 2022 on 

Lake Simcoe out of Beaverton Harbour.  Event details are as follows: 

Friday, July 22, 2022 – Partial set up of the tournament site. 

Saturday, July 23, 2022 – Boat check in at 6:00 am; set up at 8:00 am; weigh in show at 3:00 pm 

and partial tear down at 6:00 pm 

Sunday, July 24, 2022 – Boat check in at 6:00 am; set up at 8:00 am; weight in show at 3:00 pm 

and tear down commencing at 6:00 pm. 

Similar to last year’s event, we would like to secure the north side of the Beaverton Harbour for 

docking of the live release boat, set up of the tournament site/weigh in show and also secure the 

adjacent parking area for our special events trailer and vehicles.   

We would also like to request the following support from the Township: 

1. Signage in the area the day before the event (Friday, July 22) in order to ensure vehicles

are not parked where the special event trailer will be situated.  Signage was made

available last year and it worked out very well.

2. We would like to request an early start (5 am) for the Harbour Students in order to collect

launch fees from the participating anglers on July 23 and 24.

3. We would require allocated overflow parking for boats and trailers as per last year.

4. We would like the use of the washroom facilities.
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5. If available, we would request a few barricades for the area.

6. If available, we would like a few extra garbage and recycling containers around the site

As mentioned above, the event will be operated similar to what was done in 2021.  A brief event 

summary is noted below. 

The CSFL Bronzeback Cup event is limited to 75 teams; each team consists of two participants.  

We encourage all spectators to tune into the official Facebook page and watch the weigh-in from 

the comfort of their home so there are no large crowds at the weigh-in site. We are making the 

entire event a digital experience through our online broadcasting and we will promote Beaverton 

and Durham Region.  With various COVID-19 restrictions still in place, the CSFL will continue 

to implement the same procedure from 2021.  Check in during the morning, (before blast off) 

will take place on the water. Boat checks will be done via drive-by along the side of the boat in 

single file and anglers will remain on their boat.  The teams will blast off in the morning at 7:00 

am and will return to the weigh in site at 3:00 pm. The CSFL utilizes a drive-by weigh-in format. 

Anglers will drive by the weigh in stage, weigh their fish, and then return to the launch site. This 

is repeated on Day 2 (Sunday); the team with the highest combined weight after two days of 

competition will be awarded with the Bronzeback Cup Championship title. 

We look forward to returning to Beaverton for this event.  Please contact Andrew Pallotta 

directly at  if you require anything further.   

Best regards, 

Vita Pallotta 


